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Join the fun this winter and become a Frosty Reader.  Submit your book 

reviews. If you haven’t signed up, do so now to join the fun! You can 

pick a prize from the basket or choose a tote bag and also receive a  

bookmark. Each  time you read or listen to a book from now until March 

31st, fill out a review form and turn it in to the front desk. It does not 

have to be a Plymouth Public Library book or CD; any book or CD  

spoken counts. Plymouth cardholders, fill out a  registration card, or sign 

up online at our website: www.plymouth.lib.in.us.  Two Martin's cards  

are awarded weekly from the submitted review forms. The program runs 

from January through March 31st.  At the end of the program an Open 

House with refreshments and door prizes will be held. The date for the 

Open House is April 14. Prizes will be awarded for the most books read 

and the most reviews posted! 



 

 

Donations of books, cassette tapes, CD’s, DVD’s, computer software, etc. in good resale  

condition will be accepted at the library during library hours. SORRY, NO MAGAZINES. 

 

All sorts of people belong to the Friends of the Library, especially those who love reading 

and want others to have the benefits of using a library. The goals of the Friends? Fundraising 

for the library through a variety of means: book sales, bake sales and our wagon &  

wheelchair rental booth at the Blueberry Festival are just a few. We provide money to  

purchase items needed in the library that are not provided for in the library budget. We  

provide financing for over 500 children to participate in the Summer Reading program.  

 

The Friends of the Library need your support.  BECOME A NEW FRIEND by filling out an 

application at either circulation desk. There are many ways to help out and have fun meeting 

new people and making a difference in our community. 

 

Remember. . . “The only way to have a friend is to be one!” ——–Ralph Waldo Emerson 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ONGOING SUPPORT!  

~Our next meeting will be Monday, February 15th  at 4p.m. 

Volunteers Needed!  
Volunteer opportunities available at the library: 

Shelf reading, cutting, pasting and assembling items, data entry, dusting shelves and cleaning books, 

providing baked goods, helping with the children's and young adult activities. 
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